

Department of Health & Safety P. O. Box 1848 University, MS 38677-1848 (662) 915-5433 Fax: (662) 915-5480

Hamp Sterling, P.E.
Department of Environmental Quality
Municipal and Private Facilities Branch - ECED
P.O. Box 10385
Jackson, MS 39289-0385

Dear Mr. Sterling:

During our recent Hazardous Waste Compliance Inspection (EPA ID# MSD981865470), the final report indicated a need for the University to be reclassified from SQG to LQG.

Enclosed you will find copies of the notification letter sent to MDEQ in March of 1999 where the University first asked to be reclassified as a large quantity generator. Also, I have included copies of our form IC from 1999 and from 2000 where we indicated that we were reporting as a LQG.

The University of Mississippi strives to maintain complete compliance with all applicable regulations. Although we work diligently to remain a small quantity generator, we still encounter months where we change categories. We would appreciate it if you would change your records to indicate our current status.

If you require additional information, or if you have any questions, please call me at the number listed above or E-mail me at movitz@olemiss.edu.

Sincerely,

Edward Movitz

Health and Safety Officer